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Beginning Tuesday, March 28 to 

Saturday, April 1, from 12:01 AM 

to 5:00AM, all center and inner 

roadways of the Central Terminal 

Building (CTB) Arrivals Level 

frontage will be closed. Access 

points from LaGuardia Road and 

Buttonhook D will be closed as well. 

PAPD will be on site to provide 

traffic control. 

Please call Port Authority 

Operations at (718) 533-3700 for 

questions regarding this bulletin. 

Central Terminal Building (CTB) Arrivals Level Closure 

March 28 - April 1, 2017 12:01 AM to 5:00 AM 

Area of Closure 


